
  

 

PortGen-Diversity & Contracting       5/14/2020 
 

Attention Business Owners 

 

Upcoming Business Opportunity 

 

LANDSCAPING PACKAGE FOR PORT OF SEATTLE SITES 23-25 RESTORATION  

PROJECT- MC-0318716-1 

 

Bids Due: June 10, 2020 at 1 pm 
 
SUB-BIDS REQUESTED FOR LANDSCAPING PACKAGE FOR PORT OF SEATTLE  

SITES 23-25 RESTORATION PROJECT 

 

 

Scarsella will receive the bids for this GC/CM contract. 

SCARSELLA BROS., INC.  

PO Box 68697 

Seattle, WA 98168  

(253) 872-7173   

FAX (253) 395-1209  

EMAIL: estimating@scarsellabros.com 

Bid Documents are available at: https://hosting.portseattle.org/sops/ for other  

scope packages forthcoming. 

 

Scarsella Bros., Inc. is an equal opportunity employer seeking subcontractor/supplier quotes  

from DBE, small, and local businesses. And a member of the AGC of Washington. 

#SCARSBI183B8 

 

There is a 6% DBE Goal on this project. 

 

To find Port of Seattle future and current business opportunities, please visit the Port 

VendorConnect  

https://www.portseattle.org/business/bid-opportunities 

We also encourage you to visit the contracting websites “often’’ for updates on our projects. 

Contracting dates are subject to change. 

https://www.portseattle.org/business/bid-opportunities
https://www.portseattle.org/business/bid-opportunities

